
Id: 101 Date: 05/03/2022

Title: Detention Center Inmate Per Diem IGA Current 
Status:

In Process

Committee: Misc. Staff/Internal

Content: Direct staff and legal to create a new IGA regarding the Alvin S. Glenn Detention Center Inmate 
Per Diem rate. Richland County is operating on fees that were implemented effective July 1, 
2018, but did not go into effect until July 1, 2019 due to the 90-day notice requirement pursuant 
to the agreement. The agreement in effect at that time was to have the fee only increase $10 per 
year until it reached 95% of the actual cost to the County. We are currently losing thousands of 
dollars per year the way this is being handled.

Richland County should not have taxpayers pay for outside entities who placed individuals in 
the County Detention Center, as that is the responsibility of the placing entity. Every entity who 
places an individual in the Alvin S. Glenn Detention Center should have an IGA with Richland 
County that reflects the current rate they will be paying as well as the fact rates are subject to 
change upward or downward on an annual basis. Those IGAs should also be worded as an 
annual agreement with up to so many extension years the 90-day notice needs to be either 
reduced or more closely followed by staff.

District Member Name

District 1 Bill Malinowski

Council Members:

Date Type Action Other Entry Notes

05/03//2022 Council Assigned to 
Committee

N/A Auto-assignment.

06/26//2022 Committee Items Pending 
Discussion or 
Needing Info

N/A Mr. Brown noted they added some 
current expenses, in terms of service. 
This information will go into a 
calculation that will be provided to 
other agenesis. Information has not 
been set. They anticipate having 
something by the 1st qt. of the fiscal 
yr

07/26//2022 Committee Items Pending 
Discussion or 
Needing Info

N/A This motion was shared with the new 
department director.

Actions:

Date Status

05/03/2022 In Process

Status Trail:
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